
Anna M. Sheeder
Everett, 77

Anna M. "Ann" Sheeder, 77,
Everett, died Saturday, September
13,1997 at theMemorial Hospital of
Bedford County.

Bom August 4.1920 in Baltimore,
she was the.daughter of the late
Andy and Mary BrittnerNunnally. '

Her husband, Virl H. Sheeder,
Sr., died in 1991.

She was a member of Needmore
VolunteerFire Co. Women's Auxil
iary and RSVP ofBedford County.

She is survived by three daugh
ters: Patricia Schetrompi" War-
fordsburg;ClaudiaDuckwall, Cham-
bersburg and Nancy Ramsey,
Breezewood: three sons:Virl Sheed
er Jr. and Gary Sheeder, both of
Warfordsburg and John Sheeder of
Everett; four brothers: Howard,
Richard and Robert Nunnally, all
of Baltimore and George Nunnally
ofReisterstown, MD; 20grandchil
dren and 22 great-grandchildren.

Services were held Tuesday, Sep
tember 16 at 11 a.m. at the Grove
Funeral Home, Hancock. Gary Pe
ters officiated. Burial was made in
Zion Lutheran Cemetery in War
fordsburg.


